
From: Megan Ireland < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 3:49 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

 
Subject: Letter of support 

 

Dear Galiano LTC,  

 

We write this letter in support of application reference number PLRZ20240003 

 

We believe the applicant's proposed business plan would benefit many on the island by offering 

new and exciting services, bringing in tourism and increasing local economic opportunities, 

while also placing priority and thorough consideration on the unique environmental and 

sustainability needs we have here (water usage, local wood/lumber processing, local food 

production). 

 

We ask that you consider granting the proposed zoning application. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Megan Ireland and Robert Gathercole 

 

Galiano, BC 
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